
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 27 March 2003 

4. BUSINESS UNIT RESPONSES TO BOARD’S PLANNING STATEMENT 2003/04 
 
 The Community Advocate informed the Board of the responses of Council Business Units to the 

Board’s Key Issues Planning Statement for 2003/04.  The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That any further comments on the Board’s Planning Statement be passed onto Standing 

Committees. 
 
 3. That the Board attempt to prepare a more focussed Planning Statement for 2004/05 that 

reflects the Board’s priorities. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


